
11. SUSTAINABLE PROCUREMENT DUTY 

 The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Head of Corporate Services providing an update to the Environment 
Policy Development and Scrutiny Panel on progress in the council’s 
progress in implementing the Sustainable Procurement Duty. 

 The report recommended that the panel note the contents of the report. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 

 


